
The journey of our new community room from start to finish Oct 2022 to March 
2023. This meeting room is now open and has now been named ‘The Gatehouse’



The old store was converted, including being fully insulated, plastered, 
new electrics, new heating, new entrance and redecoration.



The finishing touches include, new flooring, p.a and a.v equipment, 
all new tables and chairs and a rain porch and handrail.



The official opening took place on the 31st March 2023 and Councillor Alison 
Webb can be seen cutting the ribbon indoors on a very wet day.
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